SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
back of the auditorium. Kits will also be
available at the proper time should you forget
to pick one up or should you elect to have

Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon
request at the Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Tommy Goode

The Great Redeemer - # 250
The G]or)/—Land Way - H# 535

PRAYER - Travis Birdwell
SCRIPTURE READING
Romans 12:9-16b

Just a Little Talk with Jesus - # 959
Father - # 789

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Chris Cummings
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Let the Beauty (yrjesus Be Seen - H 722
Have You Seen Jesus My Lord? -# 214

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“Do You Have the Son?”
1 John 5:9-14

Let Me Live Close to Thee - # 831
God’s Family - H# 744

CLOSING PRAYER - David Chenault

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

DON BROOKS received good test results.

DIANN HOPKINS fell Tuesday morming sustaining a
shoulder injury.

DouG HOPKINS' stint procedure went well Wednesday
morning.

GENNA MCFADDEN did not receive a good report from
her recent tests.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: LouAnn Anderson, Pat
Brack, Mary Briggs, Rose Briggs, Keith Brown, Margie
Brown, Kenny Bryant, June Chenault, Ken Craycraft,
Layton Cummings, Delores Dark, Michael Dorsey, Roy
Dorsey, Steve Dyer, Moe Finley, Randy & Beverly
Fletcher, Xander Freeman, Bill Grant, Tami Hale, Harvey
Hand, Carter David Harbron, Tracy Hawkins, Letha Hop-
kins, Roy Hunt, Bruce Jackson, Linda Jamison, Dorothy
Jennings, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Jen-
nifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Steve Quinn, Cathy Reaves,
Deidra Rivers, Debi Rodgers, Grayson Settle, Jim Smith,
Vanessa Strong, Bailey Thornton, Linda Warner

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT
Meagan Cummings
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ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:........................ rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

L SOUTH MAIN SHARES ]

Happy Buthiday
Tommy Goode,

Heath Haley,
Beverly Fletcher!!!

Steven & Lisa Stegall,
Bobby & Neva Davis,
Jonathan & Haylee Fredenburg,

Jack & Alice Duplichan!!!

June 17,13, 19
900 AM - Noon

SYMPATHY

We extend our deepest sympathy to Jim & Donna Smith,
and David & Lynna Chenault and family at the loss of
Donna’s sister and Lynna’s aunt, Carolyn Sanders, who
passed away Wednesday, May 29th. The funeral will be
Friday, June 7th, in Fort Worth under the direction of Green-
wood Funeral Home.

1ST SUNDAY KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old through 3
grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9
-10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid's
Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can
be picked up immediately following worship.

SUMMER SERIES

Make plans to join us as Bob Payne kicks off our annual
Summer Series at 6:30 PM, Wednesday, June 5th. Each
week, a different member of our South Main family will bring
Us a new message.

CDL DRIVERS NEEDED

With summer camps, weekly Summer Youth Series, efc.,
we are in great need of some CDL drivers (passenger clas-
sification) for the church bus. If you have a CDL, or have an
interest in acquiring one, please see David Chenault. Be-
cause the licensing is for the church bus, South Main will
help cover the expenses.
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